
 
 
From: Jane Fredman <Jane@fredmanlawco.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 3:12 PM 
To: Hiben, Carli B <Carli.Hiben@coloradosprings.gov> 
Cc: OBoyle, Lisa A <Lisa.OBoyle@coloradosprings.gov>; JOHN DELAGO <jdchallenger@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Short Term Rental Ownership Transfer Interpretation and Policy  
 
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Hi Carli: 
 
You have permission to withdraw John DeLago’s appeal on the 2/17 
planning commission agenda. 
 
Thanks, 
Jane  
 

Our office is closed on Fridays. 
 

JANE B. FREDMAN, LLC 
13511 Northgate Estates Drive, Suite 250 

Colorado Springs, CO 80921 
Telephone:  (719) 434-5607 

Email:  jane@fredmanlawco.com 

 
This email may contain confidential and privileged material, attorney work product or information 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law and is intended for the sole use of the named 
recipient.  Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE 
INTENDED RECIPIENT, PLEASE CONTACT THE SENDER BY PHONE AT (719) 434-5607 

OR EMAIL AND DELETE ALL COPIES.  
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